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H2M celebrates 75th anniversary with breakfast reception -
July 29

September 15, 2008 - Long Island

Holzmacher, McLendon & Murrell, P.C (H2M), a multi-disciplined engineering and architectural
service firm, celebrated their 75th anniversary on Tuesday, July 29 with a breakfast reception at
their Melville headquarters. A Attended by dozens of elected officials and representatives, the
celebration was marked by the unveiling of an anniversary banner on the front lawn of the building.
A

"This has been a truly momentous year," said John Molloy, H2M's president and CEO. A "H2M is
proud of our long and distinguished history of providing clients with the best possible service in the
fields of engineering, architecture, environmental services and laboratory testing."

Throughout 2008, H2M has commemorating their banner year with several special charitable
donations, employee appreciation days and the launch of their anniversary logo. A

Special guests included: New York State senator Carl Marcellino, New York State assemblyman
Andrew Raia, Town of Islip supervisor Phil Nolan, Town of North Hempstead supervisor Jon
Kaiman, Town of Huntington councilman Mark Cuthbertson, Town of Huntington councilman Stuart
Besen, Town of Huntington councilwoman Susan Berland, Town of Huntington councilwoman
Glenda Jackson, Town of Huntington clerk Jo-An Raia, Incorporated Village of Bayville mayor
Victoria Siegel, Village of Patchogue mayor Paul Pontieri, Babylon IDA Bob Stricoff, and Mr. and
Mrs. Robert G. Holzmacher.
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